
From:Planning.Help
Sent:Mon, 7 Dec 2015 10:39:35 +0000
To:Rand, Chris;planning.technical
Subject:FW: DC/15/2151/OUT

 

 

From: Robert Bowers 
Sent: 06 December 2015 12:38
To: Planning.Help
Subject: DC/15/2151/OUT

 

Please be advised this application for access is non viable for existing Wilsey residents.
1) The main Chalkstone Way access road for the Wilsey estate is already traffic calmed and 
congested at various times during the day
2) The addition of 2500 properties equating to say @ 2 cars per property means another 5000 
vehicles that could be using this road totally impractical.
3) The infrastructure of this town is already at breaking point, it CANNOT possibly support this 
size development and associated access issues.

R C Bowers

12 Malin Close
Haverhill
Suffolk
CB9 0LY 


